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12th May 2023 

Dear Parent 

Year 5 have been invited to attend a Focus day working with an organisation called 

IntoUniversity, which was set up in order to consider higher education.  This trip is taking 

place on Tuesday 16th May 2023. The children will leave school at 11.00am and walk to the 

Old Kent Road, returning before the end of the school day.   

Children will need a packed lunch and water, please remember no sweets, chocolate, nuts or 

flavoured/fizzy drinks.  If you require a school packed lunch for your child, please complete 

the reply slip below and return to school no later than Monday 15th May 2023.   

Thank you for your continued support 

 

 

Sarah 

Year 5 Teacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

IntoUniversity Trip 

Dear Sarah 

My child ___________________________________will require a school packed lunch for 

the above trip on Tuesday 16th May 2023       

     

Signed__________________________________ Date_______________ 

 

Relationship to child____________________ 
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